
FROM STRENGTH TO STRENGTH.

Longing for a large life, full of labor and 
joy, is the condition of many Christians. They 
desire to stand on the mountain-top and see 
the beauties of the landscape. They long to be 
like Christ and have power to do good to men. 
Well, it is your privilege as a child of God to 
grow in spiritual life and power. You are not 
doomed to be imprisoned within walls and bars, 
for the soul cannot be confined, and you need 
not sit and mope in silence because there are no 
higher things for you in Christ. You may rise 
with the wings of an eagle and soar above the 
clouds of doubt. You may live a strong life of 
faith, blessing men and glorifying God by your 
daily walk. You may enjoy the hero’s strength 
in fighting with sin, and be crowned victor in 
the strife. You may please God and find your 
chief delight in His service as you engage in 
your daily toil. It is your privilege to walk 
with God as the saints of old, and hear Him 
speak as a Father imparting comfort and peace.
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